
 

 

  

Artists of the Week! 
 

Daisy – Connor 
Primrose – Hassan 

Sunflower – Lily 

 School Pledge: ‘I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at 

school.’ 

 

Class Shield 
Winners: 

 

 

 

This week in school… 
Year 3 – have been working on finding fractions of whole numbers in Maths. In English, they 
have been learning all about poetry. They have created their own ‘Magic Box’ poems. 
Year 4 – have been writing descriptive poems using alliteration, similes and onomatopoeia. 
In Maths, they have been subtracting, ensuring they borrow correctly. Also, they have been 
checking their answers using the inverse. 
Year 5 – have been very busy this week. Half of the year went to the Royal Albert Hall as part 
of Echoes 7. It was a fantastic event and the kids really enjoyed themselves. Snowdrop have 
been practising for the class assembly next week… they hope everyone can come to watch it! 
Year 6 – have been busy getting ready for mock SATs week next week and have finished the 
week with their trip to Denham Country Park where they got to go river dipping!  
 

  

24th March 2017 

Attendance and Lates this week… 
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Attendance 97% 97% 93% 99% 94% 98% 97% 98% 

Lates 7 1 5 2 3 4 2 4 

Well Done Primrose! 

! 

 

Happy Red Nose Day! 
Thank you to everyone who came in today 

dressed in red and to everyone who bought red 
noses last week.  

We have raised a fantastic £240 from the noses 
and a further £127 today from your donations. 

We count that as a huge success! 
 

Sports Class 

of the week 

Daisy! 

Iver TLC Day 
You to our wonderful helpers who came to 

our aid at the weekend and helped spruce up 
our school grounds.  

They helped with everything from cutting, 
trimming and pruning. We are so happy to 

report that the place looks stunning so thank 
you all again! 

    

Brainiacs of the 

Week: 

Daisy 
Max and 
Bridie 

Buttercup 
John and 
Elliese 

Rose 
Kayleigh 
and 
Nicole 

Primrose 
Ella and 
Hassan 

Daffodil 
Tamara 
and 
Stefan 

Snowdrop 
Danny and 
Rhiannon 

 

Whole School 

Attendance,  

Year so far… 

95.1% 

Daffodil 

17/20 

Easter Holiday Club! 
Holiday club bookings will be taken until Wednesday next week! 

We have a huge variety of activities happening including Wii games, pool tournaments, board 
games and crafts during the mornings. 

We have a range of activities in the afternoons as well; 
Monday – Iver Movie Theatre and Glow Bowling 

Tuesday – Scrapheap/Fashion Challenge 
Wednesday – Whole School Hide and Seek and Party Games 

Thursday – Easter Egg Hunt! 
The club will run from Monday 10th April to Thursday 13th April. You can book for each day either 

a full day (8am to 5.30pm - £23 per child) or for a half day (8am to 12.30pm or 1pm to 5.30pm - 
£12 per child). 

During the day we will provide drinks and snacks for the children but you will need to send your 
child with a packed lunch for the day. 

Head to our website or contact reception to book! 
 

PGL 2017 
Please remember to get your payments for the 

2017 PGL trip (for current Year 5s) in by  
Friday 31

st
 March! 



 

 

 
   

  

  

  

 

 

 

 @ivjs_bucks 

 Iver Village 
Junior School 

Date Event 

27
th

 –  
31

st
 

Mar 

Yr 6 Mock SATs 
Week 

30
th

 
Mar 

Snowdrop’s Class 
Assembly, from 
9am 

31
st

 
Mar 

Easter Bonnet 
Parade 

31
st

 
Mar 

FISA Easter Raffle 

31
st

 
Mar 

Inter House 
Dodgeball 
Tournament 

31
st

 
Mar 

Last Day Of Term 

18
th

 
Apr 

Children Back To 
School 

19
th

 
Apr 

Rose Class Pizza 
Express Trip 

 

Letters out this week: 
 

FISA’s Easter Raffle 
 

Summer Term After School 
Clubs 

 
Holiday Club Leaflet 

 
Easter Bonnets 

 
 

Copies of school letters are 
available on our website 

www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk  

 

You can book online for our Early Birds and Bluebell Clubs!  
Click https://goo.gl/forms/JuZsG7Q42u7JKg1D3 or via our website. 

Please remember to sign your children out from Bluebell club 
with a time or you will be charged until 6pm. Thank you. 

 

 

This Week’s Staffie Award! 
This week’s ‘Staffie’ was 
given to the teacher of 

the week, Miss Manni for 
co-ordinating the 

outstanding echoes 
concert– you gave us all 

an incredible experience! 

  

 

 

  

 

Don’t forget we are 
collecting vouchers! 

Dolce Dinners Go Cashless! 

Don’t forget to get your online Live Kitchen 
account if you have yet to do so! 

After Easter, Dolce will be going completely 
cashless with payments only being accepted 

by direct debit or card payment via the 
website or over the phone.  

If you have any queries, please contact the 
school bursar who can help you set up an 

account. 

Coffee Morning 
Thank you to everyone who turned up for 

today’s coffee morning, we celebrated some 
of our success stories since Ofsted including 
our new childcare clubs, the wider range of 

after school clubs and our improved 
attendance! 

We also covered more about online Safety 
and discussed Youtube Kids, the latest 

offering from Google to help keep our kids 
safe and know that what they are viewing is 

suitable. 

  

Year 5 Echoes Seven Concert At The Royal Albert Hall 
Well done to our fabulous singers and drummers who performed at the echoes Seven concert on 

Monday night in the huge Royal Albert Hall. 
The concert itself was a huge success and we are incredibly proud of our pupils, especially 
proving how well behaved and wonderful they are even when faced with long hours and 

surrounded by hundreds of other children!  
 

   

Easter Bonnet Parade! 
Next Friday will be the IVJS Easter Bonnet 

parade in our assembly. Children are invited 
to create all manner of incredible head gear 
from the traditional to the weird and wacky! 
Prizes will be awarded for the most creative 

and for the most eco-friendly! 

Library Revamp  
Very exciting news… 

Please make sure your child has their school 
library books back by Friday 31

st
 March as this 

break, we will be having our school library 
completely refurbished with new carpets and 

a whole range of new books! 
Between the hard work by Miss Bjorck to get 

the school a grant and the incredible £750 
worth of books we were able to buy with the 
money raised from the school book fair, we 

are looking forward to coming back to a 
fantastic new place to read! 

Shhhhhhh! Don’t celebrate too loud, it is still a 
library you know… 

Easter Bunny Competition! 
Dolce are running an Easter competition! Get 
your picture of the Easter Bunny in by Friday 

31
st

 March for a chance to win a Nintendo 
3DS! You can use paint, crayons, pencils or 
pens, just remember, no glitter or cotton 

wool! 

http://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/
https://goo.gl/forms/JuZsG7Q42u7JKg1D3


 

 

 


